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Guilden Morden CofE Primary Academy 
Together we work to succeed and flourish, to live life in all its fullness. John 10:10 
Our school community is centred on the friendship of Christ, rooted in love and respect,  

enabling all to flourish. Through the courage given to us by the Holy Spirit we will be visible children of God. 

Weekly Bulletin  
WEEK 3 – Friday 20th June  2025  

 

 

This half term’s values are: 

LOVE 

Summer 2   

Biblical Quote of the Week 
 

 

See what great love the Father has 
lavished on us, that we should 

be called children of God. 
1 John 3:1 

 

 

Diary Dates (2024-2025)    

Monday 2nd June INSET TRAINING DAY 

Tuesday 3rd June Summer 2 Term Begins 

3rd – 6th June  Year 4 Multiplication Check week  
 

9th June – 13th June  Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
week  

Thursday 5th June  Funtrition Healthy Lifestyles 
Workshops – EYFS and KS1 

Friday 6th June  Funtrition Healthy Lifestyles 
Workshops – KS2 

Wednesday 11th June Whole school trip to Wimpole 

Friday 13th June  EYFS Father’s Day games 9am 

Water Safety Sessions – Ian Roberts  
KS1 and KS2 

Thursday 19th June EYFS Sports Day 9am  

Wednesday 25th June New Reception Welcome Meeting 
2pm 

Thursday 26th June  Sports Day  

Tuesday 8th July  Parent Consultations Drop Ins 
3.30 – 5.30pm   

Saturday 12th July PTFA School Fair 

Wednesday 16th July Step Up Afternoon 

Thursday 17th July Kahlo class drama performance 
6:15pm 

Monday 21st July Pre school Graduation 9am  

Tuesday 22nd July EYFS End of Term Party 12pm – 
2:45pm  

Wednesay 23rd July Summer Term 2 Ends 1:45pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is:  98.30% 

Overall attendance (this year) is:  95.0% 

 

 

 

Head’s Update 
What a glorious week we have had with the sunshine, and the use of 
the pool has certainly brought a special energy to our school. The 
children have loved making the most of our swimming pool in the 
beautiful weather as part of their PE and fun swim sessions.  
 
Sun Safety Reminder  
With the hot weather predicted to continue, it is important to ensure 
that our pupils are safe whilst enjoying the sunshine. Please continue 
to help us by taking the following precautions: 

 Sunhats/Caps: Ensure your child wears a sunhat or cap to school 
every day to protect their face and head from direct sunlight. 

 Sun Cream: Apply sun cream to your child in the morning before 
they arrive at school. This will provide them with the initial 
protection they need. 

 Labelled Sun Cream: Please send a labelled bottle of sun cream 
with your child's name on it. This will allow your child to reapply 
sun cream during break times. We will be encouraging your child 
to apply the sun cream themselves, so please support your child 
with this, especially the younger children. 

 Water Bottles: Ensure your child has water bottles that they can 
refill at school throughout the day. This is vital to ensure that the 
children are kept well hydrated throughout the day, where they 
are free to refill their water bottle at school.  

 
Assessment Week Updates 
This week we have had a real focus on our final trust-wide 
assessments. Our staff, alongside Kate Lund, our hub director have 
been reviewing the projected assessment outcomes for all our pupils. 
We use these assessments to help us understand our curriculum 
strengths and identify areas to develop further. The insights we gain 
this week will help us prioritise our teaching and support for the next 
academic year, ensuring every child continues to thrive. 
 
Goodbye Mrs B! 
As you all know Mrs Bowyer will be leaving us, and today was her last 
day here at Guilden. We have all said our goodbyes already but I 
wanted to take a moment to thank Mrs Bowyer for her dedication 
and support over the years. Mrs Bowyer has made a real difference to 
both our pupils and staff, and on behalf of us all, thank you for your 
contributions to our school.  We will miss you, and we wish you every 
success and happiness in your next chapter. Despite you leaving, we 
will have you in our thoughts as you will always be part of our school 
community. 
 
Wishing you all a good weekend.  
Mrs Singh  
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Reminders 

Sports Day 
Thursday 26th June; Parents to be ready at waiting by 1:15pm, for the event to start at 1:30pm. Please be 
coherent of the weather we expecting and ensure you bring bottles of water and protection from the sun while 
spectating.  

*Save the date for Kahlo parents* 
Kahlo’s performance of ‘Joseph and his Amazing Technicoloured Dreamcoat’ will take place on Thursday 17th 
July 2025. 6pm arrival, for a 6:15pm start.  

Cool School Club 
For those wishing to book their child/ren into after school club on the day, please can you inform the office by 
midday so we can ensure enough snack is available. Many thanks for your understanding.  

Class photos 
It’s not too late to order school class photos, the galleries will stay open thoughout summer for home delivery. 
Please contact the office if you need a reminder of the link & class code.  

 

 

 

 

 

Class Learning Champ  Learning Champ  

Pre-School 
 

Bea Sonny 

Mondrian 
 

Ezra 

Picasso 
 

Evelyn Scarlett 

Kahlo 
 

Lily Lydia 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Mondrian: Ezra 
 
Picasso:                Delilah 
 
Kahlo:  Laura 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports Awards of the Week 

 

LOVE 
Mondrian  Picasso Kahlo 

Maisie Patrick Remy 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Preschool: Guinevere 
 
Mondrian: Oliver S 
 
Picasso: Patrick 
 
Kahlo:  Alexa 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Stars of the Week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guilden Morden C of E Primary Academy 
Part of the Diocese of Ely Multi-Academy Trust (DEMAT) 
Office/Cool Club:     01763 852318  
Pre-School:               01763 853911 
Email: office@guildenmorden.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.guildenmorden.demat.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gardening Club 
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